
 

 

 
 
 

April 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

We are so proud of how we successfully completed the 2020-2021 Religious School virtually. We are looking 
forward to a meaningful and engaging 2021-2022 school year with all of you! 
 
Our desire and plans are for everyone to study together in-person at TAE. While everything is moving in that 
direction, we are developing contingency plans for hybrid learning, if the current trend changes.  We will keep 
you informed if any changes become necessary. 

 
This year’s registration forms are fully online for all students. Please update your information using the log-
in instructions below. If you encounter any issues online, please do not hesitate to contact Heidi at 
hsegal@adatelohim.com. Please be sure to fill out and submit the Student’s Code of Conduct with your other 
forms. 
 
When forms are submitted, you will receive a confirmation email. Your Temple Adat Elohim account must be 
current in order to register.  
 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me at rshaw@adatelohim.com or Heidi at 
hsegal@adatelohim.com. We look forward to continuing our partnership with you in your family’s Jewish 
learning journey.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Reesa Shaw 
Reesa Shaw 
Interim Religious School Principal  
School Year 2021-2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
2420 East Hillcrest Drive, Thousand Oaks 91362 

Religious School (805) 497-0361     
rshaw@adatelohim.com   www.adatelohim.org

 

GRADE DAY YEARLY 
K-3rd Sundays $    945 

4th – 6th  Sundays  $ 1,135 

7th & Private Tutorial Tuesday Evening $ 2,150 

Bar & Bat Mitzvah Fees Oneg & Flowers $    330     

8th & 9th   Tuesday Evening $    945 

Confirmation (10th) Tuesday Evening $    945 

Confirmation Fee  $    150     

Sunday Night Live (11th & 12th) Sunday Evening $    725 
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Registration for the 2021-2022 school year is available  
FULLY ONLINE! 

 
Follow these steps. It is so simple! 
 

1. Go to www.AdatElohim.org.  
 

2. Click on Member Login (on the upper right-hand side) and enter you email 
address and password. If you forgot your password or do not know it, select 
“Forgot Password”, and follow the instructions to reset it. 

 
3. Click on “My Account.” 

 
4. Click on the “My Enrollments” box. 

 
5. Click on “Enroll Now.”  

 
6. Read through our letter and select the grades for your child(ren). 

 
7. Update your information carefully and when finished select “Complete 

Enrollment.” 
 

8. You should receive an automated email confirmation letting you know that 
enrollment has been submitted successfully.  
  
 

Please do not hesitate to email Reesa or Heidi should you have any questions 
rshaw@adatelohim.com or hsegal@adatelohim.com.  
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